
 

 

 
 
 

Notices for Services 18 May 2025 
 

 
 

This Sunday’s Services (18 May) – 5th Sunday after Easter 
 

Mission in Action: Peter & the Gentiles (Acts 11:1-18) 
10.30 am All Saints Holy Communion 
10.30 am St Andrew’s Family Worship 
 

Church Events 
Monday 19  Staff Prayers (everyone welcome)   9.00 – 9.45 am  St Andrew’s 
Monday 19  Staff Meeting      10.00 – 11.30 am St Andrew’s 
Monday 19  Youth Group (Years 7-13) – Moveable Feast  5.30 – 7.00 pm  St Andrew’s 
Monday 19  PCC Meeting      7.30 – 9.00 pm  All Saints 
Tuesday 20  Kidz Klub      5.45 – 9.00 pm  St Andrew’s 
Tuesday 20  Mission Prayer Meeting    7.45 – 9.00 pm  All Saints 
Wednesday 21  Tots       10.00 – 11.30 am St Andrew’s 
Wednesday 21  Brigade Band Lessons     6.00 – 7.00 pm  St Andrew’s 
Wednesday 21  Brigade Band      7.00 – 9.00 pm  St Andrew’s 
Wednesday 21  Deeper       7.30 – 9.00 pm  All Saints 
Thursday 22  Martins & Y-Team Brigade Youth Group  6.15 – 7.15 pm  St Andrew’s 
Thursday 22  JTC and Seniors Brigade    7.00 – 8.15 pm  St Andrew’s 
Saturday 24  Open Church      10.00 am – 12 noon All Saints 
Saturday 24  Messy Church      4.00 – 6.00 pm  St Andrew’s  
 

Next Sunday’s Services (25 May) – 6th Sunday after Easter 
 

Mission in Action: The Man from Macedonia and Lydia (Acts 16:9-15) 
 8.30 am All Saints Holy Communion 
10.30 am All Saints Morning Worship with prayer for healing 
10.30 am St Andrew’s All Age Worship 

 

All Saints and St Andrew’s Notices 
 

Pebbles on a Sunday at St Andrew’s 
Pebbles, our youngest Sunday group at St Andrew’s will be making use of our outdoor space for their activities on a 
Sunday morning. Please come prepared with coat or suncream relevant to the weather on the day. Thank you. 
 

Mission Prayer Meeting 
Tuesday 20 May 7.45 pm at All Saints 
All are welcome to join in praying for our mission outreach at home and abroad.   
 

Deeper – What is ‘Simple Church’? 
Wednesday 21 May at 7.30 pm at All Saints 
Come along to hear Ben talk about ‘Simple Church’.  Everyone welcome. Refreshments will be available. 
 

Messy Church 
Saturday 24 May 4.00 – 6.00 pm at St Andrew’s 
Fun, food and faith for all the family.  All are welcome to join in. 
 

Parish Weekend Away 
Friday 4 July to Sunday 6 July 2025 at Wydale Hall 
Join us for what will be a wonderful weekend together in the beautiful surroundings of Wydale Hall.  We are planning a 
programme with speaker, John Lee, around “Fellowship & Discipleship”. There will be time to relax, socialise and enjoy 
being together. The initial booking is attached. For more information, please contact Juliet: wright.juliet@gmail.com.  
 

Children’s Society Boxes 
If you have one, please return your collection box to Wendy Smith. New boxes will be available in the entrance. If giving 
to the Children’s Society is something you would like to do by collecting your small change in a collection box please see 
the poster at church or speak with Wendy.  
 

 

mailto:wright.juliet@gmail.com


Scarecrow Festival – Scarecrow needed for All Saints 
Saturday 7 & Sunday 8 June 2025 in Huntington 
Huntington Primary Academy are organising a Scarecrow Festival again this year.  We plan to participate as usual.  
However, we have had no offers for a scarecrow for All Saints as yet! If a few people would be able to take this on this 
fun activity – that would be great (maybe a housegroup?) Look forward to hearing from you. Thank you. 
 

Abigail Park – Overseas Mission 
Abigail Park is going to the Dominican Republic with Mission Direct this August to work on a project which includes 
housebuilding and working with children with special needs. Abigail is a member of our Young Adults Group. 
If you would be willing to help support her financially her Go Fund Me link is https://gofund.me/d2185f5e or you could 
use the QR code. Thank you! 
 

  
 

Foodbank – donation locations are at the back of All Saints & St Andrew’s – Thank You 
The Foodbank weekly needs are at https://york.foodbank.org.uk/give-help/donate-food/ and are currently: 
 

 
 
 
 

Other Notices 
 

Family Matters Volunteer Needed 
Family Matters is recruiting a volunteer Admin Assistant for one or two mornings a week to provide office support.  
They are looking for a good communicator with strong IT and organisational skills.  To find out more, see 
www.fmuy.org.uk/volunteering or get in touch by email info@fmy.org.uk. 
 

Spring Dates at Yahala Mataam, York's Refugee Led Pop-Up Restaurant and Caterer 
We'd love to invite you to one of our spring Pop-ups at Yahala Mataam at the Citadel on 30 May. We'll be serving up a 
Syrian feast. Book a table www.yahalarestaurant.co.uk/bookings 
 

Contact us 
CHURCH OFFICE: St Andrew’s Church, Huntington Rd, Huntington YO32 9PX. Phone: 01904 768006 
Email: office@huntingtonparish.org.uk Open Mon – Fri, 10am - 1pm. The deadline for the notice sheet is Wed 9am. 
 

CHURCH WEBSITE: http://www.huntingtonparish.org.uk 
 

SAFEGUARDING: Dot Bevington, Parish Safeguarding Officer safeguarding@huntingtonparish.org.uk  
also Ian Richardson, Deputy Safeguarding Officer 
 

 

STAFF TEAM 
Rector: Rev Ben Brady ben.brady@huntingtonparish.org.uk 
Associate Minister: Rev Chris Park associateminister@huntingtonparish.org.uk 
Deacon: Rev Judy Lindsey  
Youth & Children’s Leader: Aimee Crossland aimee.crossland@huntingtonparish.org.uk 
Parish Administrator: Alison Walters (contact through the church office, see above) 
Intern: Britney Brett britney.brett@huntingtonparish.org.uk 
 

CHURCH WARDENS: Liz Barker, John Farrall churchwardens@huntingtonparish.org.uk 

WE ARE URGENTLY IN 
NEED OF: (PLEASE) 

• jars of jam 
• pasta / curry sauces 
• sugar 
• tinned rice pudding  
• tinned custard 
• powdered milk  
• tinned soup 
• Instant mash potato 
• strong carrier 

bags/bags for life 
 

WE ARE RUNNING LOW OF 
FOOD: (PLEASE) 

• breakfast cereals (not 
porridge)  

• instant noodles/mug 
shots 

• tinned meat 
• tinned fish  
• packets of rice 
• UHT milk 
• litre cartons of fruit 

juice (not refrigerated) 
• bottles of squash 
• packets of biscuits 
• sponge puddings (not 

refrigerated)  
• tinned fruit 
• small jars of coffee 

WE ARE RUNNING LOW 
OF NON-FOOD: 
(PLEASE) 

• toilet rolls 
• men’s deodorant 
• laundry detergent 
• household cleaning 

sprays 
• washing up liquid 
• nappies  

sizes 3, 4, 5, 6 
• ladies’ deodorant 
• ladies’ shampoo 
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PASTORAL SUPPORT: Contact Glenise Thompson (01904 766582) or Judy Lindsey (07876 183325) 
TELEPHONE PRAYER CHAIN: Contact Jackie Aspin (07710 497284) to send an urgent request for the prayer chain.  
SMALL GROUPS: For more information about midweek groups, contact Tony Street (07394 212767). 
 

Keeping in Touch If you would like to be kept informed of church events, please let us have your contact details.  


